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Greenwood Library celebrates lunar landing 
Former NASA employee discusses Apollo program at GPL 

 
This year marks the 50th anniversary of Apollo 11’s lunar landing mission.  Greenwood Public Library 
(GPL) is celebrating with a special program on Saturday, July 20th at 1pm.   
 
The public is invited to come learn how the U.S. surged ahead in the space race from local resident 
and Purdue graduate Randall Harris, retired Aerospace Technologist. He’ll discuss not only the Apollo 
program but also how the space program changed over his 34 years with NASA researching lunar 
landing, flight physiology, manned flight simulators, and flight display systems. A Q&A session will 
follow his presentation. All ages are welcome! Please register on the library’s website 
www.greenwoodlibrary.us or by calling 317-885-5036. 
 
About Greenwood Public Library 
In the heart of Old Town Greenwood, Greenwood Public Library actively enriches lives, promotes 
discovery, and fosters personal growth.  GPL’s newest campaign is aimed at creating a renewed 
excitement for reading in the Greenwood community. 
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